
 

Dear Community Friends, 

This year we will celebrate our 2nd Annual Taste of St. Julie!  This letter is two-fold.                

First, please come and join us.  We are in your neighborhood, and we would love to meet you.   

The other is to offer you an opportunity to be a sponsor for our event.  As we continue to move 

further away from covid and journey toward normalcy, we believe that gatherings such as this 

will be a catapult for re-energizing not only our faith communities but our business 

communities as well. 

We are asking you to please consider one of the following ways to support the Taste of St. Julie.   

Bronze level:  $100 

Your business will be advertised on our website, Facebook and bulletin for two weeks. 

Silver level:  $200 

Your business will be advertised on our website, Facebook and bulletin for two weeks. 

Your business will be advertised on the day of signage.  

Gold level:   $500 

Your business will be advertised on our website, Facebook and bulletin for two weeks. 

Your business will be advertised on the day of signage.  

Your business will be additionally advertised prominently on one of our tent sides. 

Of course, any donation, large or small will help make this a great day! 

Please fill out the information on the backside of this letter.  We ask that all sponsorships be 

turned in to the St. Julie Parish Office no later than July 29.  

Sincerely, 

Kay and Bob Kempke 

Co-Chairs of the Taste of St. Julie  



TASTE OF ST. JULIE  SPONSORSHIP FORM 

 

NAME OF BUSINESS / PERSON   _________________________________________ 

ADDRESS OF BUSINESS  ______________________________________________ 

 

 

PHONE NUMBER ____________________________________________________ 

 

YES!  I WOULD LOVE TO BE A SPONSOR FOR                                                                        

THE 2ND ANNUAL TASTE OF ST. JULIE! 

PLEASE CHECK ONE: 

BRONZE  ___________   SILVER  _____________     GOLD  __________________    

OTHER AMOUNT   __________ 

 

Enclosed  CHECK #  ___________ 

 

CREDIT CARD   - Please call our Business Office for more information      

                             Lisa Melnik   708 429 6767   Ext 214 

 

Please mail / drop off this form to the St. Julie Parish Office                                    

no later than July 29th. 

Thank you so much for your generosity!   See you at the Taste! 


